Maine Newborn Hearing — Informing Parents about the Hearing Screen 2019

Hi, my name is . Congratulations on the birth of your baby.
We screen all babies’ hearing. | will be screening your baby’s hearing now. The
screening takes approximately 15 minutes and will not hurt your baby. Would you like
to watch?

The results of the screening will tell us if your baby’s hearing is normal or if your baby
will need more testing. We will explain the results of the screening with you when the
screen is finished.

Tips:
v" Have the Hearing in Infants and Young Children brochure available
v' Be re-assuring with the parents that the screen does not hurt the baby

v’ Let the parents touch the head phones and electrodes



